
Hearts Fixture at Celtic Park
Brought Forward
 

Hearts have announced that their Ladbrokes Premiership match
away to Celtic at the end of January has been brought forward
by 24 hours.

The game was due to be played on 31st January but with Partick
Thistle hosting Rangers on the same evening, the SPFL have
arranged the Celtic-Hearts game to be played on Tuesday 30th
January 2018.

Hearts will announce ticket arrangements in due course.
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